
 
  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
September 15, 2022 
 
M Sevigny Construction, Inc. 
1212 N. 16th Avenue, Ste. 1 
Yakima, WA 98902 
 
 
Re: City of Yakima Police Department – CID Office Construction Project PD2648 
 Notice of Physical Completion 
  
  
Dear M Sevigny Construction Inc: 
 
Please be advised that work on the above referenced project was considered physically complete in December 
2021. 
 
Thank you for the service your company provided for the City of Yakima, we look forward to working with you 
again.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at 509.576.6342 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Tory Adams 
Police Lieutenant 
Yakima Police Department 
200 S 3rd Street 
Yakima, WA  98901 

 


